
From: Kyle McAdam   
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 11:35 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: docket DE 23-068...Approve the 2024-2026 Triennial Plan... 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Sirs and Madams,  
My name is Kyle McAdam and I am a resident of Gilmanton, New Hampshire. I am writing to you today 
to ask that you approve of the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan. 
 

There are many people, families and businesses across the state of New Hampshire that use, shop 
and save with the NH Saves Program. The  approval of the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan 
would allow the businesses, families and individuals that rely on the NH Saves program a chance to 
plan and establish their budgets and plans on activities on energy expenditures and costs. When the 
lasr triennial budget plan tottered, many NH energy contractors lost business or left the state.The 
NH Saves program helps New Hampshire to use energy more efficiently and saves money, 
resources and because these resources to help create electricity are being used more efficiently, 
then less waste or pollution are emitted as well.  
 

The NH Saves program is an excellent program that helps the state, residents and businesses and 
everyone else to save money and help to save the environment. This program is a win/win for 
everyone. It is because of this, that I ask that you approve of the 2024-2026 triennial efficiency plan.  
 

Thank you  very much for considering my thoughts on this subject. 
Have a great day. 
 

Sincerely, 
Kyle McAdam 
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